
  
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REGARDING TOWN OF ELLICOTT  

INTRODUCTORY LOCAL LAW #1-2019 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that there has been presented to the Town Council of the 
Town of Ellicott, New York, Introductory Local Law Number One (1) for the year 2019 
amending certain sections of the Town of Ellicott Code. 
 
THEREFORE, pursuant to statute, the Town Council of the Town of Ellicott will hold a 
Public Hearing on Introductory Local Law #1-2019 at the Administration Building, 215 
South Work Street, Falconer, New York at 6:00 PM on Monday, January 14, 2019 at which 
time all persons interested will be heard.  A copy of the proposed local law is filed in the 
office of the Town Clerk at the Administration Building where it is available for review by 
any interested person during regular office hours.  It may also be viewed on the town’s 
website: www.townofellicott.com.  

 
Dated: January 3, 2019 

 
            Michael C. Erlandson 
            Town Clerk 
                                                  


